
 

 

23/02/2023 

Dear Parents, 

F.A.I. Competition 
The F.A.I. Primary Schools Football will take place in Portumna on Thursday 2nd March for the 

Girls and Friday 3rd March for the Boys.  This is for the Senior room only.  Transport will not 

be necessary as we are sharing a bus with another school for both days. More information 

will follow shortly. 

BOOKWEEK 
We are looking forward to our annual Book Week – a celebration of books and the pleasure 

of reading.  It takes place from 6th  – 10th March.  As part of our activities we have planned a 

trip to Oranmore Library where the staff are ready to welcome us.  If your child is not already 

a member of any library please log on to www.galway.ie and click Joining the library. 

 We will also have Tommy Baker from Yourmans Puppets in with us on Friday 10th March.  He 

will share his expertise with us and a fun filled day is guaranteed. 

Long weekend break  
School closed for Bank Holiday Friday 17th March and also Monday 20th March. 
 
Confirmation 
6th class pupils will receive their Confirmation on Thursday 23rd March at 11.00a.m. 
 

PANTO NIGHT 
Panto night is Thursday 30th March  in Labane Hall.  The show is called ‘Alas in Blunderland’ 
and promises to be a great nights entertainment. Please spread the word as we would like to 
have a big audience on the night.  
 
Weekly Lotto 
We will be holding the Weekly Lotto  starting on Thursday next 2nd March.  The cost is €10 per 
family up to Easter.  A link will be sent to each family next week.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Seachtain na Gaeilge 1 – 17th March 
We are doing lots of irish themed activities, games and fun for our Seachtain na Gaeilge 
celebration. 
 
Food Dudes 
The children  have been exploring and tasting new fruit and vegetables this week through the 
National Food Dudes Programme.  
 
Kind regards 

 
Principal 
 

http://www.galway.ie/


 


